
Dear Track Coach, 
 
Abilene Christian University would like to invite you and your team to the 17th Annual 
ACU All-American City Track Classic to be held on March 29, 2008. The meet this year 
will be a one-day, finals only meet. We are not running the college meet as part of the 
meet this year. 
 
There will be 4 divisions- Divisions I  5A-4A Girls/ Boys 
    Division II  3A-2A-A Girls/ Boys 
 
The meet will be held on the campus of Abilene Christian University at Elmer Gray 
Stadium on our nine-lane Rekortan track. This year’s meet will include all UIL events. 
Custom designed medals will be given to the top three in each event and a trophy to the 
top two teams in each division.The entry fee will be $100.00 per team per division and is 
payable the day of the meet. Please help us with the following deadlines: 
 
ENTRIES – Thursday, March 27, 5:00 pm 

Entries must be submitted via www.directathletics.com.  
 
If you have any questions, contact Derek Hood at 325-674-4820 or derek.hood@acu.edu. 
Coaches, please respond to this invitation by January 30, 2008 to ACU Box 27916, 
Abilene, TX 79699 or email Coach Hood. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

_______ Yes, will attend the 17th Annual ACU All- America City 
Track Classic on March 29, 2008 

 
_______ No, we will be unable to attend. 

 
Check One: Div.I Boys _______    Div I Girls _______   
 
  Div. II Boys _______  Div II Girls _______ 
 
Coach’s Name ___________________________________________________________ 
 
School _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Office Phone ________________________ Office Fax __________________________ 
 
Email ______________________________  Home Phone ________________________ 


